PREVENTION. CARE. RECOVERY.

' TeKaporelhana Awhina Hunga Whara |

30 September 2015

Lee M
Fyi-request-3099-4cc369c5@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Lee M

Official Information Act Request

In an email dated 30 August 2015 to Hon Amy Adams you asked a number of questions
under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) about Fairway Resolution Limited. Hon
Adams’ office forwarded this request to ACC and Fairway Resolution Limited for a response.

ACC considers that Fairway Resolution Limited is the appropriate body to respond to your
questions. We understand that they will be responding to you in due course in accordance
with the Act.

ACC is happy to answer your questions

If you have any questions, ACC will be happy to work with you to answer these. You can

contact us at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz or in writing to Government Services, PO
Box 242, Wellington 6140.

You have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsman about our decision. You
can call them on 0800 802 602 between 9am and 5pm on weekdays, or write to The
Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely
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